eFrom: Peggy A. Reichard [mailto:preichard@cecb.com] On Behalf Of Joseph (Chip) Sheppard
Sent: Thursday, October 30, 2008 4:45 PM
To: Joseph (Chip) Sheppard
Subject: Meet St. Peter (maybe not) and Increase the Quality and Quantity of Your Votes by Voting Yes on Question 1
Please forward this e-mail to everyone you have ever met on the planet (who now resides in Greene County and is not a felon) and I promise you a lifetime of good luck, good fortune, lower taxes, lower gas prices and great Judges!
Seriously, thanks to everyone who has taken the time to educate themselves on the Non-Partisan Court Plan and the benefits for Greene County, its residents and its business community.  It has been a privilege and an honor to work on a community project that puts a wall between politics, special interests money and influence on one side and Judges, justice and the law on the other.
Remember, visit the Show Me Institute for the best scientific data which clearly shows that the best way to have a quality and fair judiciary is through the process a "Yes" vote on Question 1 would result in for Greene County.
That same Show Me Institute study, by conservative business think tank, also shows that of the seven different methods used nationwide to select judges, partisan elections, which is what we do now, is the WORST of the seven methods.
The Plan is the best.  Vote Yes and Vote more often with more relevant information. 

Please visit www.showmeinstitute.org and www.yesforquestion1.org for more information. 
Finally, over $200,000 in special interest money from Wall Street and Washington, D.C. has poured into this community.  Why are shadowy special interest and political groups from outside Greene County and even outside the State of Missouri so willing to spend hundreds of thousands of dollars to tell us how to select our Judges?  Why are those groups so willing to spread false information that you lose your right to vote?  The opposite is true.  More votes.  More information.  
PLEASE FORWARD THIS TO EVERYONE YOU KNOW WHO CAN READ AND HAS NEVER BEEN TO PRISON.  :) 
Sincerely, 
Chip 

Joseph D. Sheppard, III 
jsheppard@cecb.com 
Carnahan, Evans, Cantwell & Brown, P.C. 
2805 S. Ingram Mill Road 
PO Box 10009 
Springfield, MO  65808 
PH:  (417) 447-4400 
FAX:  (417) 447-4401 

Transcribed by: Peggy Reichard 
E-mail:  preichard@cecb.com 
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